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Bon retour! 

Yesterday we welcomed back our Year 5 children who have 

been away for four days in Béthune, northern France.  During 

their stay, at the Parc d’Olhain facility, they visited a 

traditional boulangerie, spent a day in school with their 

penpals (above), had a day of sport with their penpals and 

visited two First World War memorials: Vimy Ridge and Notre 

Dame de Lorette. 

We are very grateful to the staff who gave their time to make 

this visit possible: Mrs Slade, Mrs Shotton, Ms Malherbe, Mrs 

Taylor, Mrs Yuill, Mrs Herrera and, of course, Madame 

Sevérine who did so much behind the scenes in advance. 

Year 5 at the beautiful Parc d’Olhain, near Béthune 

Invitation 
On Wednesday 13th June there will be an evening of 

celebration, recognising the successes of our school over 

these two terms of transition.  Mrs Gallagher and I will be 

joined by Mrs Hawthorne, the incoming headteacher of St 

Anthony’s, and the governing body.  There will be a brief 

address by us but most of the evening will be from the 

children.  There will be a short film they have made about 

school life, some musical performances and dance.  The 

kitchen will be preparing food and there will be displays of 

art and crafts.  The atmosphere will be relaxed and you will 

be able to meet and mingle during the event. 

You are warmly invited to attend (from 6pm until 7.30pm).  It 

will be a great opportunity for you  to meet the new head 

and the governors in a relaxed atmosphere 

Talent Show 
Year 6 will be having a talent show in the hall after school on 

Friday 8th June.  Here is their lovely poster (thanks Klara). 

INSET Day 

Remember, Monday 4th June is an INSET day so school will 

be closed to children. 

Sponsored Walk 

Our annual sponsored walk (in Dulwich Park) for the children’s 

home and school in Mongu, Zambia, will be on Wednesday 6th 

June.  Sponsor forms were sent home this week. 



Faith Life 

Fr Joe visited children during morning break today (and enjoyed 

a game of basketball) 

This Sunday is Trinity Sunday 

St Patrick and St Clare classes will be joining the parish for Mass 

at St Thomas More Church on the Tuesday we come back 

St Patrick’s class will lead the assembly on Friday 8th June 

Chaplaincy Team’s thought for the week:  

He alone loves the Creator who manifests a pure love for his 

neighbour 

(St Bede) 

Headteacher Award Winners 

Congratulations to the following pupils for good manners and hard 

work this week: 

Our Lady’s Nursery: Elizabeth and Sebastian 

St Julie’s:  Bella and Ethan 

St Joseph’s:  Charlotte and Mia A. 

St Francis’:   Enea  and Lisong 

St Thérèse:  Mateja and Ace 

St Anne’s:  Filippo and Michelle 

St Agnes’:   Trinity and Harry O. 

St Bernadette’s  Emily and Paolo 

St Peter’s:  William and Chloe 

St George’s:  Michelle and Rosie 

St Patrick’s:  Sam and Emilia 

St Clare’s:  Jack and Gabriel 

St John’s:  Onateri and Zoe 

St Paul’s:  Joseph and Eri 

St Thomas’:  Natalie and Kit 

Last Weeks Solutions and Winners 
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Congratulations Jovita, Deborah, Isla, Noah and Florence 

who are last week’s winners. 

+ 

RIP 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Thelma, 

grandmother of Iris in Year 4, who died recently.  Our 

prayers go to Iris and her family at this difficult time. 

We also pray for the repose of the soul of May Johnson, 

long time parishioner at St Thomas More Church and a 

friend of the school.  May died peacefully this morning at 

the age of 96. 

Maths Problems 

Early Years 

There are 10 cats on the wall.  Half of them are male. 

How many are female? 

 

Lower School 

You are packing a first aid kit.  Ice packs weigh 2kg, fresh water 

bottles weigh 5kg and bandages weigh 1kg.  The kit can’t weigh 

more than 10kg.  What items could you include? 

  

Upper School 

A school order 12 boxes of paper.   Each box contains 7 reams 

of paper.  Each ream contains 110 sheets of paper.  How many 

sheets of paper does the school order in total? 

We are the champions! 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done  Gabriel, Tristan and Daniel who are members of the 

Camberwell ‘A’ team and who won the District 5-a-side 

Competition 2018.  The Shield is on display in our trophy 

cabinet. 

School Council 

The School Council met this afternoon and agreed to look 

into having a ‘plastic-free’ week.  This would be for 

disposable plastic, not reusable such as lunch boxes and 

our dinner plates. 

Care for our planet  is important  for its future.  Many of us 

were saddened to see on TV the prevalence of plastic in 

our oceans, so this is an encouraging idea. 


